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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

14 November: 

Grad’n: CTI Bomana 

 

15 November:  

Anniv:Death of J Colin 

Renewal of Vows:  

MC Bomana 

Confer’l of Ministries:  

MC Suva 

 

16 November 

Renewal of Vows: 

MC Suva 

 

16 – 22 November 

Retreat: MC Bomana: 

Process of closure after 

45 Years of Marist 

Presence.  

 

 

 

 

SICK 

Rafa Qalovi - Nadi 

Epoki Manu  - Tonga  

Cor Giris -  Bomana 

 

 

 

 Other News cf :             

www.maristoceania.org    

 
Year of Statutes: 10-14 Nov:  Recommendations: Oceania Novitiate. Marist Burials.  Leadership.  

 

 Spirituality & Lifestyle: Villa Maria: 05 Oct-10 Dec 2014 

L-R: Back:  Paul Sullivan [Co-ordinator], Gil Casio [As], Eneriko Nacolarara [Fj –

Vt], Susitino Sionepoe [Team Support],  Middle: Emeri Ratucoko [Fj], J.Vianney 

Barang [Vt-NC], Long Mechavez [As], Tomasi Sili [Tg-SI], Front: Ashton Koleman 

[Bg-Fj], Stephen Lugabai [Bg], Jacob Aba [SI], Francis Takaku [Bg]  
 
This is the fourth and final year of this program. It has been an Initiative of MAP.  Some 

40 Marist Confreres from Oceania and the Philippines have attended over these years. 
 
Contents include: Lifestyle, Spirituality, Pastoral Reflection, Leadership, Marist Identity, 

& Mission, a Retreat, IT Skills. 
 
On behalf of OMP we would particularly like to thank: Paul Donoghue who initiated the 

program, Paul Sullivan who has designed and co-ordinated it, Paul Cooney and Bob Bar-

ber who, as Provincials of Australia have hosted the event [and helped finance it, along 

with MMC],  Michael Mullins for input and guidance, Charles Randle and Ron Nissen for 

strategic planning; and the Villa Maria Community for their gracious hospitality. 
 
May the program bear enduring fruit for those who participated, for the Society of Mary 

and for the People of God we serve. 

 

Team: S & L: 2014 
Tino & Paul 

 
The Hunters Hill Connection 

 
Willy Melteras [Vt], is the man behind the   

maristoceania.org  website  and facebook 

page.  He is Assistant to Kevin Bates, Par-

ish Priest of Holy Name of Mary Parish 

Hunters Hill.  


